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2o September 2011

Ms. Mary Maguire

Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Ms. Maguire,

a

/
The Taoiseach Enda Kenny T.D., thanks you for your recent letter. (M19/(k1 1)
The Taoiseach has noted the points you raised.

He has copied your correspondence to his colleague Mr. Michael Noonan T.D.,
Minister for Finance for his consideration.

The Taoiseach extends his very best wishes to you.

Yours sincerely,

-

David King
Assistant Private/Secretary
to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194020
E-mail: privateoffice@taoiseach.gov.ie
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